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Office News 

Please make sure that your phone, address, and 
email information is updated in SKYWARD. It is 
important that this is updated. It will keep you 
informed when important messages and emails 
are sent out to our families. 

Important Parking Lot Information 

The handicapped spots are reserved for those 
with a handicapped plate/placard. Please do not 
park in handicap parking without the appropriate 
plate/placard. 

Please do not drive in the bus from 7:30-4:30 
daily. 

Please do not park in the reserved spots. 

All early childhood families must park in a parking 
spot and walk to Door BB to drop off and pick up 
your child. 

Please drive with care and keep everyone safe!! 

Help us keep our Wildcats healthy!! 

Please make sure your child is wearing a mask 
every morning when leaving for school. It would 

be helpful to keep an extra in your child's 
backpack! Masks MUST be worn over the nose 

while on the bus and in the school building! 

Wonde~ful things are happening with 
our Wildcats! 

Mrs. Lambert's 2nd grade class is celebrating 

Read Across America! 


Coach K bringing Thing 1 to gym class! 



Watson Staff celebrates our first ever 
"We Love Our Public Schools" week! 

March 15-March 19 

Monday: It was great to see all the sunshine! 

Tuesday: Uur students love our school and wore 
red or hearts. 

Mrs. Verrett's eLearners celebrate the love of Watson! 

Wednesday: St. Patrick's Day, students wore 
green to show how much Watson helps you grow. 

Thursday: The sky's the limit, students wore 
blue to show that Watson helps you to reach 
your full potential! 

Mrs. Verrett and her 
sweet Cora, who attends our early childhood 
here at Watson, sporting their matching blue 
outfits. 

Friday: Wear your best rockstar outfit 
tomorrow or wear black to show that Watson 
Rocks! 

Thank you to everyone who helps to make our 
school great and to all the staff and students 
that participated in our "We Love Our Public 
Schools Week!" 

Mrs. Meyer, Mrs. Dexter, Mrs. Yelich, Mrs. Our Student Council sure brightens up our halls!! 
Alessio, Mrs. Eirman, Mrs. Zollman and Mrs. Here is the board they created sharing why they 
Pishkur letting our kids know how loved they are! love Watson. 



Our Wildcat, Rosie Murphy, reading to 
Ms. Yelich's Kindergartnersl 

Our office staff must be partial to the 
Boilermakers I Boiler up for favorite college logo 

day! 

Dress like a teacher for the letter T! 

Cate Skehan dressed as Mrs. Perry with twin 
babies included! 

Be on the lookout for these two future 
Watson teachers in 2036-2037, Briana Maki 

and Audrey Pyle. 



Ms. Krachenfels 1st grade class! 

"contraction surgery" in our classroom after learning 
all about contractions 

Picture Book March Madness 

March madness picture book edition! Miss Scissom's 
2nd grade class along with Mrs. Simon's and Mrs. 
Verrett's third grade classes have teamed up to 
complete this fun project together. Similar to the 
basketball tournament, the students made their own 
bracket predictions. The kids listened to 16 read 
alouds and then voted to see which book will move on 
to the next round. Each day the kids listened to two 
books and voted for their favorite one. The votes 
from all three classes were then tallied together to 
determine the winner of that round. Once they had 
made it to the Elite 8, the students would just vote 
for which story they liked best. This process 
continued until the championship books and a winner 
were determined. Throughout the process, the 
students were excited to rP..nd nP..w hooks th".y hod 
not read before. A special thanks to Mrs. Toczek for 
purposefully choosing books for this group of 
students. 


